SLO FLYERS INC. MARCH MEETING

March12, 2016

Club meeting brought to order at 9:30 by Tony Gallo

Members present,

Steve Wagner
Paul Gaugush
Dave Nowell
Morgan Wilson
Rick Johnson
Daryl Riekki
Chuck Bowers
Tony Gallo
Tony Jacobson
Mike Rittenhouse

Discussion Items,

Runway seal bids have been obtained, and a decision will be made quickly as to which company will do the work. When the work date is determined the field will be closed for several days to accomplish the work. Completely replacing the runway may have to be a future project. Investigation into other runway materials, costs and budgeting should begin.

The parking area is in need of attention. Members agreed that an amount of "road base" could be used to direct the drainage. Rick, Daryl and Tony J. will Obtain and spread material. The field will be closed on Friday, March 18.

Combinations to the access locks will be changed on March 22.

New combinations will be emailed To paid up members.

Tony Gallo restated that the dues due date has long passed and that the process should be aligned with the calendar year.

Meeting adjourned at 10:15

Submitted Mike Rittenhouse, Secretary